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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
To: Public Health Council Members 
 
From: Erlin Rivera, Executive Secretarial Assistant 
 Office of the Deputy Commissioner 
 Public Health Services 
 
Date: November 9, 2022 
 
Subject: Public Health Council Meeting 
 
 
The Public Health Council meeting is cancelled for Monday, November 14, 2022. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting is Monday, December 12, 2022, beginning at 
10:30 am. 
 
 
 
c:  Interested Parties 

PHILIP D. MURPHY 
Governor 

SHEILA Y. OLIVER 
Lt. Governor 

JUDITH M. PERSICHILLI, RN, BSN, MA  
Commissioner 
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